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From: Bernard Hensey
To: Lauren Anderson
Subject: Planning application for fence 2 Eden Lane Mercer Island
Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 8:06:55 PM


Bernard and Emer Hensey
4 Eden Lane
Mercer Island, WA.
98040


Dear Lauren,


We would like to object to the planning application for the 6 ft fence for 2 Eden Lane. We
are concerned that it may cause an obstruction to the view of the road onto West Mercer
and create a hazard. We also think about it is out of character for the Lane and area and
would be overbearing.


Regards


Bernard and Emer
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